
Join Us as the CUC Goes  
“Virtual” for Our May MeeƟng! 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020 
8:00 am ‐ 9:00 am 

(Please Note the Special Time) 

PresentaƟon By: 

Kim A. Wilcox 
Chancellor, UC Riverside 

“The State of the Campus” 

Much like many sectors of our everyday life, UCR was  
going gangbusters through early March of this year. However, 
as the COVID-19 pandemic intensified, education institutions in 
Riverside County were ordered closed. Within a matter of days, 
UCR took its instruction online and made the transition to both 
distance learning and distance working (for most employees).  

Several months later, UCR is now looking at how it may bring 
students and employees back to campus.  Because students come to UCR from all over the  
region, state, nation, and world, the campus will likely return to normalcy at a far slower pace 
than most other businesses. 

Join the CUC on May 27th as Chancellor Kim Wilcox provides an overview of how UCR was able 
to transition to distance learning, the impacts – both fiscal and social felt by students,  
employees, and the institution, and what decisions have been made and steps being considered 
to ensure a safe and stable return to the “old normal.”  

This CUC “Virtual Mee ng” Will Be Free of Charge! 

There are Three Easy Ways to ParƟcipate: 

Visit us at hƩps://gcr.ucr.edu/ciƟzens   QuesƟons? email lori.triana@ucr.edu    

Please Call (951) 827‐7073  

for MeeƟng Log‐In InformaƟon 


